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DATE: January 18, 2000 

TO: Blanca Bayo , Director of Records and Reporting 

FROM: Bob Casey, Professional Accountant Specialist, Water and Wastewater Division ~ 

RE: Docket No. 990356-WS, Application for a Staff Assisted Rate Case by Breeze Hill 
Utilities 

Please place the attached letter received from Breeze Hill Association in the official 
docket file. Thank You. 

cc: 	 Division of Water and Wastewater (Hoppe, Willis, Rendell, Crouch, Bethea, Davis , 
Golden, Butts, Rieger) 
Division of Legal Services (Crossman) 
Office of Public Counsel 
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Breeze Hill Association, Inc. 

January 12, 2000 

Public Service Commission Staff 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 

Attn: Mr. Butts or Mr. Casey 


Gentlemen; 


At our Association meeting held January 10, 2000, we had a hand vote to see if there 

were any objections to the increase in fees for the water and sewer. After some 

discussion pertaining to the possible costs to be incurred by protesting, with 

66 separate lot owners present, the vote was 65 not to protest and 1 wished to. 

There were no abstentions. Even though there were many more people present at this 

meeting, only one vote per lot or home. 


Also, as to the Telephone conference to be held on January 21 st at 9:30 A.M., 

Mr. Brown, probably Mr. Ronald Lutz, our new President and myself, will be involved 

for the Association. This will be confirmed at a later date with telephone numbers. 


Sincerely, 

~ 

William E. Reynolds, Pres. B.H.A 
Breeze Hill Association, Inc. 
360 Breeze Hill 
Lake Wales, FL. 33853 

RECEIVED 

JAN 1 R 2000 

Florida Public SelVlce Commission 
OlvilSion of Water and Wastewater 




